
 

 

 

Year 6 Special Educational 
Needs Information 

Evening 

St Peter’s School 
Wednesday 19th June 2024 

5.30-6.30pm 
 

 
 We are inviting parents of Year 6 students 

who have SEND to book a place at the 
information evening at St Peter’s School. 

At the meeting you will meet some of the 
SEND team and have a chance to ask 

questions and take a tour of the facilities! 

The purpose of this meeting is to enable 
parents to feel comfortable that their child 
will be looked after at the school. This is 

for parents only as we are arranging 
separate visits for students requiring extra 

transition days. 

Any questions, please call Sue Phillis  

T. 01480  846786 

Or email 

sphillis@stpetershuntingdon.org 

nsawyer@stpetershuntingdon.org 

jknibbs@stpetershuntingdon.org 


